
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

18 July 2020 

Reply to: kconover@pitt.edu 

 

Chris Thompson 
charlotte.developer@gmail.com 

 

Re: Recognition of Service to ASRC 

 

Dear Mr. Thompson: 

At the ASRC’s Board of Directors meeting today, a motion was passed unanimously directing me 
to write you a letter of thanks. This is for your service during training and in the field as a 
member of the ASRC’s Allegheny Mountain Rescue Group, and for your service to the ASRC as a 
whole. 

In particular, we wished to thank you for two things. First is volunteering to serve as Secretary 
for the ASRC Board of Directors. Second, and most particularly, for volunteering your time and 
PHP programming skills to update the ASRC’s cellphone location-obtaining service to get it 
working again with the current version of PHP. This service is used by search and rescue teams 
across North America, many of whom have expressed thanks to the ASRC for getting this service 
up and running again, which we wish to pass on to you.   

The Board would like to wish you the best in your future endeavors in the Pacific Northwest. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Keith Conover, M.D., FACEP, ASRC Board Chair 
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